International Conference on Energy,
Aquatech and Sustainability

Welcome Address

Welcome to the International Conference on Energy, Aquatech and Sustainability
(ICEAS) 2025 to be held from July 1 to July 4 in Arusha, Tanzania.

On behalf of all the committee members of ICEAS 2025, it is our great honor and
pleasure to invite you to the conference.

Since its initiation in 2017, ICEAS has been international forum to discuss various
topics related to appropriate technology, and we are proud to celebrate the 7th
event this year.

This time, we broaden conference topics from appropriate technology, renewable
energy, aquatech and sustainable development to various appropriate ICT
technologies such as smart city, factory, grid, farm, building, village, monitoring,
irrigation, mobility and etc.

This conference will provide a forum to present state-of-the—art technologies in
related fields and application cases to cope with global issues including climate
change, circular economy, ODA, ESG and etc.

We aim to provide opportunities for researchers to exchange knowledge as well as
to promote the international and multi-disciplinary collaborations.

We hope that you join us to have a wonderful fellowship time among professional
peers. We are all looking forward to seeing you at physical and virtual conference
sites.
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